
  Welcome to 
Shirley Parish 

 
Christ the King, St James the Great and St John the Divine 

 
This week: 10th – 16th June 

 
 
  
Thurs 10th     10:30am Eucharist (St James Church) 
Sat 12th          9am Parish Prayers for Growth (over zoom) 

10am – 4pm St James building open for Private Prayer 
Sun 13th         8am Eucharist (St James Church) 

10:30am Morning Worship (St James Church and on YouTube & phone) 
Wed 16th       10am – 4pm St James building open for Private Prayer 

 
You can find the videos for the services on the Shirley Parish YouTube channel 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpcB9321NJzEHS1K9LU-kAg 
 Alternatively, you can listen by using the telephone number 0121 798 0196  

 
To join Zoom events, just use this link https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4904334906 .  

If you are not on the internet, you can still join us on the phone by calling 0203 695 
0088. When asked, type the meeting id 4904 334 906, then # then #. 

 

Coming Up……. 
 
Worship in the building – To book places phone the Parish Office on Friday (for 
Sunday services) or Wednesday (for Thursday service). 
 
Churchyard Nature Count - 5th-13th June.  Anyone visiting the churchyard in this 
period can report findings via the irecord app or on paper to the parish office- 
date/time/ sighting and I will upload.  On Saturday 12th 2-4pm there will be a 
nature counting group session (weather permitting!) All are welcome. We will have 
resources to identify and record finds.  Kate Crocker 
 
Bingo – Tuesday 15th over zoom – contact Sarah for a card  

 

Parish Notices 
 

Last Service - My last service as Organist of St James will be on Sunday 25th July. It 
will be nice to see as many people as possible at my final service, Kevin. 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpcB9321NJzEHS1K9LU-kAg
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4904334906


Notice - the car park at Church House will be closed from Saturday June 12th for at 
least a week due to work being carried out on the garden. 
 
Large jars – If you have any large 2lb jars suitable for pickling onions, please contact 
Liz Yates on 0121 744 6416.  She is happy to collect!  
 
Pewslips - Paper copies will be available in church again.  If you can view the pewslip 
online please continue to do so - we aim to reduce our use of paper! 
 
Delivery of weekly information - Please can you let the office know if you no longer 
require an individual delivery. We would like to move to a situation where only 
those who are not getting to church receive a delivery. 
 
REMINDER - Friends of St James 100 Club - Subscriptions for the next six months 
are now due (June to November) Full details in this month’s magazine. 
 
Winners of 100 club for June  - £50  Gary Allport;  £25 Susan Knight 
 
Food Bank: this week’s request is for dried milk, sugar and tinned vegetables - but 
NO pasta or Cereals please! 
Adavu: toiletries are still needed especially deodorants and shampoos. 
Narthex: thank you for the childrens’ shoes. Request for new pants for girls aged 
6/7 and 9/10 
 

For Prayer 
The World Leaders at the G7 conference 

 
The departed and those who mourn them  

Years Mind:  Robert Tams, Irene Elkington, Doreen Adams, Frank Goudie, Mabel 
Towner, Peggy Pike, Reg Friday, Bernard Green (Bunny) 

 

Keeping in touch…. 
 

Next week’s Pewslip 
CONCISE items (max 3 sentences) to Parish Office by 9am on Monday please. 

Longer articles to shirleyparishmagazine@gmail.com by 12th of the month. 
 

Key Contacts 
Rev Paul Day – 0121 537 9672.  pgday@hotmail.co.uk  (rest day Monday) 
Parish Office: Church House, Church Road, B90 2AX  tel:  0121 745 8896 

email: admin@shirleyparish.co.uk 
Website: www.shirleyparishb90.co.uk 

YouTube: Shirley Parish https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpcB9321NJzEHS1K9LU-kAg 
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